[bookmark: _GoBack]Call for Bids to Host AFA 2018 National Championship 

AFA affiliated clubs are invited to consider and if interested, submit a bid to host the 2018 AFA National Championships.

Expressions of interest should be submitted to the AFA Committee via the Secretary by end May 2017.

There is a Guideline Document on the AFA Web site under the drop down menu for “Racing” dealing with Hosting the Nationals – this explains the things that need to be taken into account when considering a bid to host and what should be included in any bid document.

Bids can be submitted by a single club or by a combination of clubs. 

The AFA Committee will consider bids at the July Committee Meeting. 

B.Lindsay (AFA Secretary).


